The Texas General Land Office


The Texas General Land Office is hiring Law Clerks for both the first and second half of the summer of 2022. Tentatively scheduled for May 23rd through July 1st (first half) and July 6th through August 12th (second half). Dates are flexible based on school schedule and other prior commitments. The paid clerkship will be a hybrid of in-person and remote workdays with the in-person portion being at the Capital Complex in downtown Austin. The position will involve work on projects covering a multitude of legal areas: energy/oil and gas law, real estate law, environmental law, administrative law and federal disaster recovery issues. The accompanying informational sheet has more detail on each practice area. Qualified applicants should submit a cover letter, resume and an unofficial transcript addressed to:
Nick Orman
Office of General Counsel
Texas General Land Office
1700 N. Congress Ave., 9th floor
Austin, Texas 78701  
